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Attached is the formal request from Mr. Matthew Bertke to continue the French 

Exchange program with the school located in a region of France that offers rich cultural 

opportunities for our students. During the last exchange, he found that the school itself 

was a great match for Glenbrook students.  I am excited about the opportunity this trip 

will again provide for our students to apply their language skills and to be immersed in 

French culture. 

 

This is an Educational Tour covered under Board Policy 7050, which is attached.  This 

Educational Tour is conducted by the district, but not financed by the district and requires 

approval from the principal, superintendent and Board.  The parameters put in place by 

Mr. Bertke makes this trip similar to the Spanish Exchange trip and band trips that have 

occurred across District 225 throughout the years. 

 

I support this request and believe these types of experiences greatly enhance our World 

Languages program. 

 

 






















